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2016 ENOI RENEWABLES RFP 

Notice of Bidders Conference 

 

  

 Entergy New Orleans, Inc. (“ENOI”) has announced its intention to host a Bidders 

Conference for the 2016 Request for Proposals for Long-Term Renewable Generation Resources 

(“RFP”) on June 1, 2016.  The conference will be designed to give participants a high-level 

overview of, and other information concerning, the RFP and related processes, and will be open 

to all interested persons.  ENOI and Entergy Services, Inc. personnel will be available at the 

conference to answer questions about bidder registration, proposal submission, the proposal 

evaluation process, technical RFP issues, and high-level commercial terms and conditions, and to 

respond to other requests for information about the RFP.   

  

 Persons who have RFP-related questions or comments that they wish to see addressed or 

taken into account at the Bidders Conference should submit those questions or comments in 

writing to the RFP Administrator at esirfp1@entergy.com prior to the conference. 

 

 Persons may attend the Bidders Conference in person or remotely by phone and/or 

WebEx.  Logistical details of the conference are provided below: 

 

In-Person Attendance: 

 

 Time:  9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. CDT 

   Sign-in begins at 8:45 a.m. 

 Date:  June 1, 2016 

 Place:  Magnolia Auditorium 

   Entergy New Orleans Building
1
 

   1600 Perdido Street 

   New Orleans, LA  70112 

Parking:   Attendees are encouraged to use local mass transit services to attend the 

conference.  Paid parking will be available across the street from the 

ENOI building.  The parking lot is outlined in red on the map shown in the 

attachment. 

 

Phone-In/WebEx Attendance:  

 

  Dial-in and WebEx login information (including password) will be 

provided to attendees registered for the conference upon request sent to 

the RFP Administrator via email at the above address.  

 

 Bidders are strongly encouraged, but are not required, to attend the Bidders Conference.  

Following the conference, ENOI will post the written materials presented at the conference to the 

                                                 
1
 Participants should use the building entrance on Perdido Street to gain access to the conference.  
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RFP website.  Bidders are advised that the posted materials may not duplicate the materials or 

the information provided at the conference.  ENOI will provide written responses to all questions 

submitted before or during the Bidders Conference and will post the questions and answers on 

the RFP website.  To the extent there are any inconsistencies between the information provided 

in the Bidders Conference materials and the final RFP Documents, the final RFP documents will 

govern. 

 

 Persons that plan on attending the Bidders Conference are requested to notify the RFP 

Administrator of their planned participation by May 30, 2016.  The notice should specify the 

name of the participating organization, as well as the name, title, and telephone number (s) of 

each individual representing the participating organization at the Bidders Conference, and be 

sent to the RFP Administrator by email to the address referenced above.   

  

 Please monitor the RFP website for further information about the RFP. 

 

 Thank you for your interest in the RFP. 
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Map of Bidder Conference Location and Adjacent Paid Parking Lot 

 

 

Entrance 


